
 

 

 

TO PARENTS OF YEAR 1 CHILDREN      5th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

YEAR 1 CRAFTY CREATIONS CLUB 

 

Your child wishes to join the Crafty Creations club. This is to be held on Wednesday at lunchtime and is 

being run by Mrs Kerrigan. 

 

The club will begin on Wednesday 11th January 2023 and will run until the end of the Spring term. 

 

Please note that we will have to limit the number of places, therefore if we have too many children 

wanting to take part, we will split the club into two half terms so everyone has an opportunity to 

participate. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Rob Brown 

Headteacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

YEAR 1 CRAFTY CREATIONS CLUB 

 

________________ in class _______would like to attend the Year 1 Crafty Creations club on 

Wednesday lunchtimes. 

 

 

Signed ………………………………. (Parent/Carer) Date …………………………… 

 


